Cones will be removed from the side of the road so locals can park. We will monitor the situation but so far things have been quite quiet. There are more people around. 

We will continue to monitor the top car park. 

There are benches outside the Ship which belong to the community. Cynyr will talk to Ian and Penny. 

Discussion about benches 

We appreciate the water refill station outside the disabled toilet. 

Mari Post – send her a form. 

Notice in the noticeboard re. joining. 

July 9 meeting – full meeting. Invite new members. 


